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5 PROPOSED NEW STREET NAMES (AN158-2014) 
 
Broomhall Gardens 
 
A consultation was carried out on 25 March 2014 and concluded on 7 April 2014 for a new street 
name associated with a new road being constructed at the residential development site within 
Broomfield Nurseries, 3 Albert Road, Broughty Ferry, Dundee. 
 
The applicant put forward the name of “Broomhall Gardens” to keep links with the existing B listed 
villa within the grounds. 
 
Whitecraig Loan, Dundee 
 
A consultation was carried out on 11 March 2014 and concluded on 4 April 2014 for a new street 
name associated with a new road being constructed at the residential site adjacent to Ormiston 
Crescent, Dundee. 
 
The City Archivist suggested the names of “Pencaitland” and “Musselburgh” to keep links with the 
existing theme of villages in East Lothian. 
 
After due consideration the name of “Whitecraig Loan” will be put forward for approval.  Whitecraig is 
a village in East Lothian just south of the village of Inveresk.  This proposal will be in keeping with the 
City Archivists suggestion of villages in East Lothian. 
 
No objections were received to these names and therefore Committee is asked to approve “Broomhall 
Gardens” and “Whitecraig Loan” as the new street names. 
 


